
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Good Morning, 

Jenae Thornberry on behalf of Records Clerk 

Monday, January 27, 2025 8:30 AM 
'Dee S' 
Consumer Contact 

RE: Sewage system 

Follow up 

Flagged 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/27/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00458-2025 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you . 

~7~e, 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 
JThornbe@psc.state.fl.us 

(850) 413-6457 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Dee S <doloresschram@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2025 4:59 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Sewage system 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Palm Island sewage system talks iv been reading I don't have all the information read 
I do have land on the island 
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I'm concerned for the residents their  
I understand port Charlotte was choice, but for reasons they are not been allowed. 
My concern is this is a private island their is concerning about not having the money to bring this upfront and 
the people want port Charlotte to install  
Iv built houses  with   septic many years now the cost does  amount to what  their asking approximately  
Problem is that's not proper in my eyes to ask for money at front  or bulk at once, their should be financing  over 
years  
Another thought is why are they charging people after the fact the people paid for it . 
The residents really own the project after paying and should not pay fees or  other choice the company puts in 
all the cost and charges for sewage after usage but only for amount that is used  
That's not proper in my opinion especially it's a private island and the residents have the decisions who they 
want to use for installation and not to be forced. 
Sincerely ,Dolores  
 




